Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up We have opened the bookings for May half term, if you would like to secure a space please contact the office.
Holiday club is 28th May-31st May 2024.
We are closed for bank holiday Monday 6th May. 

IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

[bookmark: _Hlk155357417][image: Where to Donate Clothes Before You Move — 8 Charities to Consider](Summer Term week 2)This week we have enjoyed the outdoors, we have been to the beach to search for crabs and looking in the pools for different sea creatures, we used binoculars to look at things far away and noticed when they made thing big, we also spent time digging and filling bucket then enjoyed a story on the sand. 
We took our magnifying glasses and tape measures out on the field to search for bugs and to measure the different heights of objects we have found, we especially enjoyed picking the dandelions to add to our playdough. Whilst on the field we collected sticks and we enjoyed making wands using the sticks and ribbons and spinning around. 
We made a firepit and enjoyed taking turns toasting naan bread and singing campfire songs, we have also enjoyed playing with the diggers in the nature garden collecting and transporting stones. We have been planting our sunflower seeds in pots ready to grow, we have all enjoyed taking care of the sunflower seeds watering them and making sure they have plenty of light.
We have been interested in the different colours, using a mixture of different medias. We liked collecting different coloured Lego and matching it to the rainbows, we also had fun mixing different coloured paint to see if we could make other colours. 
The breakfast and afterschool children have been enjoying making wool pom poms, threading and cutting the material to make them, they have enjoyed the quiet den sitting and sharing books with one another. They have especially enjoyed building a marble run. 









We would greatly appreciate any clothes donations of sock as we are very low if your child has borrowed a pair of preschool socks, please could these be returned thank you for your continued support.Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE CRACKERS AND FRUIT PLEASE.
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